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Provision of Homecare Services in Somerset 

 

We are continuing to engage with some of the key stakeholders. Over the past 
two months we have held five market engagement events to talk with a range of 
providers who might be interested in the future model and aspects of the 
provision of Care and Support at Home. We wrote to you about these events  in 
April 2015. 
 
In September we will hold 4 events across the County for people who currently 
use Care and Support at Home services, so that we can share ideas and 
experience and find out the things that are important to people.  
We are writing to 400 people to invite them to meet with us or complete a 
survey. They have been randomly selected out of the current 2543 people (as 
at 31st May 2015) who are using the service. 
 
The dates set for the meetings are: 
 
16th September Ruishton Village Hall                 2.00pm   to  4.00pm 
17th September Burnham on Sea Princess Theatre  10.30am to 12.30pm 
22nd September Nunney, Village Hall                10.30am to 12.30pm 
23rd September Washford Village Hall                10.30am to 12.30pm 
24th September Yeovil Rugby Club Dorchester Rd     10.30am to 12.30pm 
 
If you would like to come along and “listen in” please contact Janet Coates 
Commissioning Officer 01823 359073  jcoates@somerset.gov.uk 
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